June 2024 Update

The Department of Administrative Services is updating the DAS Sustainability Plan,
which is scheduled to be released by Dec. 31, 2024.

You may access the current plan at these links:
DAS Sustainability Plan (2018)
DAS Sustainability Plan (2018) Phase 1

Learn more about DAS sustainability efforts at the Office of Sustainability website.
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https://www.oregon.gov/das/facilities/documents/SustPlan-DAS-2018.pdf
https://www.oregon.gov/das/facilities/documents/SustPlan-DAS-2018_Phase1.pdf
https://www.oregon.gov/das/pages/office-of-sustainability.aspx
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